HB 1325

| am writing in opposition of HB1236. | sure hope any bill requiring the ND Game and Fish to do
something includes them in the process. This bill is trying to bypass science. Please trust the department
that is trusted with protecting our state wildlife. You can’t instruct an agency to research science that
doesn’t exist or can’t be proven. You have an agency that sole purpose is to protect the wildlife in the
state of North Dakota. They have nothing to gain other than protecting wildlife.

As legislators in the state of North Dakota you are entrusted with protecting our state’s resources, and
wildlife is one of those resources. Who are you going to trust with the future of wildlife in our state,
hunters trying to find a way to use bait to hunt and bypass CWD and the tools used by the Game and
Fish to manage it or the Game and Fish who only have a desire to protect wildlife in our state!

Please oppose HB 1325



